
Uniroyal Global Improvements 

I have spoken to Wayne Forest at Uniroyal Global and he has informed me of the 

following improvement timetable: 

 

 

He also confirmed that all lines are now on the RTO.  Having visited the site and 

dealt with the project manager, I saw a considerable amount of investment and large 

scale improvements taking place, many of which aren’t detailed on this document as 

they do not relate to any of the complaints made. I am satisfied with the progress 

that the company are making/have made. 

 

Jackie Dickinson 
EHO  
Pendle BC 
6th August 2019 
 

 

 

 

 

Improvement Date To be Completed 

S4 line to be attached to new chiller unit 9th August 2019 

S1 and S2 to be attached to new chiller unit October 2019 

Old stack removal End 0f 2019 

Permit application submitted to Pendle BC End of 2019 


